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	Nursery


	Thank you to all of the parents that attended the Parent's Open Evening. It was a pleasure to sit and share your child's Nursery experience through their Learning Journeys. This week in Nursery the children have been creating colourful carnival masks for our Multi-Cultural day in September. They have used glitter, feathers, sequins and shapes to create their masterpieces! Nursery have been given 'The Caribbean' to study, for the Multi-Cultural day  and it would be lovely if you could find some facts about the country, share them with your child and then they can share what they have learned with the class. In Letters and Sounds this week the children have been hunting for buried treasure, naming the treasure and then identifying the initial sound. The children really enjoyed this activity and tried really to say the initial sound and not the letter name. 

	Reception

	
	Thank you to all of the parents who attended our Parents Evening on Monday.The children loved showing you their learning journeys and telling you about all the work they have done over the year. This week we have started to learn some facts about the Caribbean. It was lovely to share some of the interesting Caribbean facts that the children researched for their homework. We have been preparing lots of different creative work ready to display on our Multi-Cultural day in September. This is the last week that your child will come home with a reading book. Thank you for all of your support this year. Please make sure all reading books and reading diaries are returned to school. 

	Year 1

	1C
	This week we have had lots of fun doing numerous  activities connected with Africa in preparation for our Cultural Day in September. We learnt some African dances, we sang an African song, made models of animals and wrote some brilliant acrostic poems. We designed an African outfit and worked really hard to create patterns for Kente cloth. Well done everyone!

	1N
	In 1N this week we have begun our topic on Africa. This topic is in preparation for our Multi-Cultural day when we come back in September. We have learnt some African songs and dances. We have also been getting creative by making African necklaces, animal pictures and dot painting images. In Literacy we wrote a riddle poem about different animals, a description of different habitats and an acrostic poem.

	1W
	What a busy week in 1W! We have started looking at our Africa topic, which we are all really excited about. We are making preparations for our multi-cultural day in September. Some of the writing and artwork the children have produced has been amazing! Well done 1W!

	Year 2

	2A
	This week in 2A, we have been rehearsing our Class Assembly, which we are all looking forward to performing for you. We have also been learning about the Vikings and about their beliefs. It has been very informative and we have been singing some great songs to help us learn about their gods, such as Odin, Thor and Loki. Additionally, we have been creating Viking based things such as shields and learning how and why they were used. It has been a great week!

	2D
	We have had lots of fun this week! We have been learning about Scandinavia as part of our topic work. We have been writing using ancient runes, learning Viking sagas and songs and learning all about the countries that make up Scandinavia. Ask us what we know - we'll be able to tell you lots!

	2M
	Happy Eid to all. We hope everyone is rested and enjoyed the festivities.  The children this week have been working well on their new Scandinavia topic. They are learning all about the different countries which make up this area of Europe, while also finding out interesting facts about each country. Well done to all the children for their continued hard work!
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	Year 3

	3B
	In 3B this week we have been learning all about Great Britain. We started by looking at what countries are included in Great Britain and then we have focused on them specifically, looking at the culture and traditions of the country itself. We are going to be making lots of exciting things next week and we are looking forward to our British tea party!

	3R
	This week in 3R we have started looking at our year group's focus country - Great Britain! We have found out which countries make up Great Britain and looked at some of their facts and traditions. In literacy we have been learning how to join clauses with different conjunctions and in numeracy we have been using the skills learnt this year to test each other with problems to solve!

	3W
	In 3W this week we have started our multicultural topic on Great Britain. We have been learning about which countries are included within Great Britain and all about the culture and traditions within those countries. We have designed our own tartan patterns and have been learning all about the Royal Family. We are looking forward to our British tea party next week!

	Year 4

	
	Year 4 has been completing work this week, based on our chosen country for the Multi-Cultural Day in September. Our country has been China and the children have looked at Chinese symbols which they have coloured in using calligraphy. As well as this, we have researched information about China and have taken part in a traditional Chinese morning exercise, which we have done every day this week. Well done to all of the children who have taken part in Athletics and Sports competitions this week!

	
	

	
	

	Year 5

	5B
	This week in 5B we have been working as detectives on a mystery trail. We even created our own news report, just like BBC Newsround. In addition, we have been working towards our badges in swimming, practising our strokes and perfecting them. We have begun our new project on Spain and have been presenting in class all the information we have found out. Well done 5B.

	5C
	This week 5C have been learning all about Spain for our new project over the next 2 weeks. The children have enjoyed finding out all about Spain’s culture and language as well as thinking about items they would like to create with a Spanish theme. We have also completed our science topic about growing up and the children asked some very thoughtful questions. Star of the week last week was Manpreet. Well done.

	5H
	5H have had a very busy week as we have begun two new projects. We have been researching all about Spain and the different types of dance, music and food which are typical to the country.  We have also had to put on our detective brains to solve a mystery trail which involved created wanted posters and interviewing members of staff. Keep up the good work 5H.

	Year 6

	6S
	This week, 6S has been working extremely hard to complete their museum projects. Each group has created an imaginative array of artefacts and exhibitions to display when their museums open next week.  A combination of art work, models and the children's knowledge will ensure everyone that visits the project will learn something new!

	6T
	In 6T this week, the children have continued with their World War Two projects and are ready to display their work in the hall on Monday morning. They have worked really hard and hopefully you can come in to see their work. Thank you for your support on Sports Day; the children had a brilliant time and everyone took part to the best of their ability.

	6W
	The children have been busy preparing their WW2 museums. They have been creating fantastic models of battles, weapons and buildings. They have researched and written information about all of the artefacts and are looking forward to representing their museums on Monday morning. Hope to see you there.
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DORRINGTON ACADEMY


Head Teacher; Miss L Barratt


www.dorringtonprimary.co.uk 	Tel: 0121 464 5330 


Fax: 0121 464 7904





DORRINGTON NEWS: 8th July 2016








UNIFORM





Please remember to order your school uniform before the end of term.












































                                                         Unicef Article: 28


ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY FOR WEEK ENDING 1st JULY 2016


          This week the top classes for Attendance and Punctuality were as follows:
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        2M�
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RC�
    96.67%�
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DORRINGTON DIARY -    Dates for your Diary





MONDAY 11TH JULY – FILM CLUB


TUESDAY 12TH JULY – YEAR 6 GRADUATION


FRIDAY 15TH JULY – SPORTS DAY - KEY STAGE 1


THURSDAY 21ST JULY – LEAVERS ASSEMBLY


THURSDAY 21ST JULY – NURSERY TRIP TO WIBBLY WOBBLY


FRIDAY 22ND JULY – SCHOOL CLOSES AT 1.30









































Unicef Articles: 12, 28, 29, 31








YEAR GROUP NEWS








YEAR GROUP NEWS





Unicef Articles: 3, 18











SUMMER HOLIDAYS


Summertime is here again! If you would like your children to come and join in the fun and activities, Kids Club will be opening as usual from July 25th to August 18th. If you are interested, please call either Clare of Lucy on 07940555263 or collect a form from Kids Club.





HEALTH & SAFETY


REMINDER TO ALL PARENTS


Please park responsibly when dropping and picking up your children. Please do not stop in the middle of the road.





MESSAGE FROM NURSERY


Please do not allow your children to play in the Nursery playground or on the equipment.





MESSAGE TO ALL PARENTS


If you would like your child to walk home on their own, please ensure that you put it in writing.
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“Together we are stronger"








